
 

 

From: John Mangan 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: Rule 2021-05 Reinsurance - First Stakeholder Draft 
Date: Thursday, July 15, 2021 10:15:50 AM 

Hello, 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the first stakeholder draft for this credit for reinsurance 
rulemaking. We have reviewed the draft and it appears to closely track the NAIC model, which we 
support. We did notice what appears to be a typographical error on Page 6 of the draft: 

In the middle of the page in subsection (7), the subsections begin with c), d), e) and f). Shouldn’t 
these be a) – d)? 

Many thanks for the chance to comment. 

John 

John Mangan, Vice President & Deputy, State Relations 
(503) 701-7503 t
johnmangan@acli.com

American Council of Life Insurers 
acli.com 101 CONSTITUTION AVENUE, NW, SUITE 700, WASHINGTON, DC 20001-2133 

This message, and any attachments to it, are from ACLI and are intended only for the addressee. Information 
contained herein is confidential, privileged and exempt from disclosure pursuant to applicable federal or state law. If 
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, 
copying or communication of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please 
notify the sender immediately by return email and delete the message and any attachments. Thank you. 
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